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Subject: Re: Environmental Charities.
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To:-
Senior Advisor,
Individual and Indirect Tax Division,
The Treasury,
Langton Crescent,
Parkes ACT 2600

Dear Sir/Madam,

The community expects environment groups to be strong advocates for environmental outcomes.

I support any group that is concerned about our landscape, as they shine a light on what needs to be done to
protect this country for future generations.

In a democracy, they should be free to spend donations in preventing damage, and not cleaning up the mess
already done.

Regards,

Eileen Morton.


